
   

 
 

TODDLER NEWSLETTER 

AUGUST 2024 

Dear Parents, 

It’s hard to believe that August is here, and summer is winding down.   

We will continue to have water play days until Thursday August 8, 2024.   

The kids had a blast playing in the water and we enjoyed watching them.  If 

anyone has not sent in a hard copy or messaged one of the teachers with a 

family photo, please do so soon.  We like to have the opportunity to display 

them for the kids.  They love pointing out their family members and it gives 

the other kids a chance to see familiar faces in the classroom.  

           August is a “Back to School” kind of month. On that note, for our 

“school supplies” we are requesting tissues and AA or AAA batteries, if you 

have not sent any in yet for this year. If you have already done so, then you 

are fine. If you don’t remember if you have brought in snack money or 

supplies. Please don’t hesitate to call or text one of us or check the lists 

hanging on the classroom cabinets. Don’t forget, on the 1st of each month, we 

need $2 for your child for their morning snacks for the month.  Morning 

snacks are not center provided and the teachers will purchase eat smart snacks 

for the room.   

 Ms. Sarah will be leaving on August 16th, or sooner to pursue her career 

in teaching. She will be missed by all of us, and we wish her the best! With 

that being said, we will have a new friend in the classroom starting the 19th of 

August, Sehna Foley!  

Congratulations to our Toddler of the Month, Koen Parks! Please 

check out his poster with lots of neat facts on the back of our classroom door.    

As always, thank you so incredibly much for all you parents do for our class! 

Ms. Sarah  Ms. Jessica  Ms. Kaylee          Ms. Kenzie 


